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AGENDA CLOSING 
DATE 

Submissions to 
arrive by 17:00 

 
DAC MEETING 

DATE 
Meetings start at 

14:15 

SITE VISITS FOR THE 
WINCHESTER 

ARCHDEACONRY 

9:00 - 12:00 

SITE VISITS FOR THE 
BOURNEMOUTH 
ARCHDEACONRY 

14.00 - 17:00 

7 December 2020 20 January 2021 11 January 2021 11 January 2021 

NO MEETING IN FEBRUARY 

15 February 2021 10 March 2021 8 March 2021 8 March 2021 

NO MEETING IN APRIL 

19 April 2021 12 May 2021 10 May 2021 10 May 2021 

17 May 2021 9 June 2021  7 June 2021 7 June 2021 

28 June 2021 21 July 2021 19 July 2021 19 July 2021 

NO MEETING IN AUGUST 

16 August 2021 8 September 2021 6 September 2021 6 September 2021 

20 September 2021 13 October 2021 11 October 2021 11 October 2021 

1 November 2021 24 November 2021 22 November 2021 22 November 2021 

NO MEETING IN DECEMBER 

27 December 2021 19 January 2022 17 January 2022 17 January 2022 

 
DAC CONTACTS 
 
Mr Richard Streatfield (DAC Secretary) 
Richard.streatfield@winchester.anglican.org  
01962 737308 
 
Miss Sarah Feltham (Church Buildings Officer) 
Sarah.feltham@winchester.anglican.org 
01962 737306 
 
Please do note the agenda close dates above as we need to receive your submissions by that date to 
ensure it is considered at the next DAC meeting. This allows us to send out your submission to the 
relevant members of the DAC for consideration and to the 19 external bodies (local authority 
conservation officers & amenity societies) legally required to be issued with a copy of the DAC agenda 
in good time before the meeting of the DAC. If your situation is an emergency please do contact us or 
the Archdeacon immediately as we have the ability to deal with such matters outside of normal 
processes. 
 
We have created fixed site visits as trying to arrange visits outside of these fixed dates is extremely 
difficult and we would very much appreciate your co-operation in assisting us by meeting members on 
the dates above. The Church Buildings Officer and DAC Secretary are always happy to meet the parish 
outside of these dates, availability permitting. 
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